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What is “Right to Work”?
 "Right to Work”  legislation isn’t about expanding 
rights and freedoms.  Existing law already protects 
the rights of workers who don’t want to join a union 
or to support a union’s political e� orts.

Instead, these laws prevent unions from requiring 
that workers who bene� t from union representation 
pay their fair share of that representation. “Right to 
Work” laws aim to restrict union resources and to 
thereby impede unions’ ability to negotiate better 
wages, bene� ts, and working conditions for workers.

 Why Should I Care?
 “Right to Work” laws harm workers because they 
diminish our ability to collectively advocate for 
equitable wages and safe working conditions.

Studies consistently show that in states where 
so-called “Right to Work” is the law, wages for all 
workers are signi� cantly lower, poverty rates are 
higher and fewer workers have health insurance. In 
addition, states that have “Right to Work” laws have 
much higher rates of job site injury and death.

JOIN THE FIGHT 
TO STOP SENATE BILL 61 

“RIGHT-TO-WORK”
Who Supports “Right to Work”
 “Right to Work” is being � nancially supported by 
an out-of-state corporate special interest group that 
is spending hundreds of thousands of dollars on 
lobbying and campaign contributions to try to pass 
this anti-union legislation that will drive down wages 
and hurt working families.

How Can I Help Stop “Right to Work”
 Go to www.nasrcc.org/rtw or contact Joe O’Brien at 508-335-8768 

or speak to your local’s Business Representative to learn how you can help stop “Right to Work”.


